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Happy Healthy Children 

Whole School Fun! 
As with all schools across the state, the teacher 
shortage has an impact on our little school when 
staff are unwell and relief teachers are unavailable. 
Problem solved on Thursday! We combined both 
classes and all watched the movie “Paper Planes”. 
We then had a paper plane making and throwing 
competition. Science Week celebrated too! 

Go Tilba! 
Today we played Quaama in the 
State KO Soccer competition at 
Dalmeny. The game was nail biting to 
say the least as the teams were 
evenly matched. Tilba managed a 
convincing 2-1 win. Congratulations! 
Quaama then came back to our 
school for a fantastic Kitchen Garden 

lunch. Thank you to all parents who provided transport and came to the game to 
cheer and support. We couldn’t have done it without you! We play Borenore 
next for a place at the state finals in Sydney. Stay tuned for details. 
Book Week Character Parade Assembly 
Book Week and the dress up parade are always a lot of fun and well 
remembered by the children. We have combined it with our assembly so 
parents get to join in the fun.  
We look forward to seeing you at our assembly at 2:30 and the P&C meeting 
at 3:30. 
Tania Hextell 
Principal 

Term 3, 2022 

 
Kitchen Garden is on every 

Friday.  
Don’t forget to bring your 

gold coin donations! 
August 
Monday 22nd 
Book Week Character 
Parade Assembly 2:30 
P&C 3:30 
Wednesday 24th 
Year 4 Bournda 
Friday 26th 
Year 6 Bournda 
Monday 29th 
K12 Tapstars Show at 
Narooma 
Wednesday 31st 
Dentist visiting school 
September 
Friday 2nd 

Regional Athletics Canberra 
Tinkabell, Nash, George, 

Zac. 
Monday 19th 
James and the Giant Peach 
Rehearsal (Tilba Hall) 
Assembly 2:30 (School) 
P&C 3:30 
Tuesday 20th 

James and the Giant Peach 
Matinee and evening show 
Wednesday 21st 
James and the Giant Peach 
Evening show 
 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Website: https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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Year 6 have worked with 
Sandy to measure and 

mark the lines needed for 
the basketball key and 

handball courts. 

Science Week 
Stage 3 visited Narooma High School on Tuesday to engage in 
their Science Week activities. It was another good opportunity to 

engage with children from other local schools. 
My favourite part of going to Narooma HS was doing different 

activities. It was a great experience. Dali 
Zac liked the Makey Makey game with coding. 

George loved making his own rocket. His went 1.7m and won. 
Molly liked the Minecraft and the sumo wrestling. 

We had a virtual tour of the school using Minecraft. Sonny 
Jack liked the games where you used fruit for controls. 

 

Stage 2 have been learning about the properties of angles, how to 
measure them and how to draw them accurately. 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Bee-Bots with Miss 
Elton on Fridays is 
always fun.  

We’ve been looking at all 
the different characters 
from James and the Giant 
Peach. We used them to 
create our wall display. 

In the maths area of 
chance and data, 
year 2 conducted a 
traffic survey. Our 
traffic survey at Tilba 
School was pretty 
slow- how would it 
be different if our 
school was in the 
city or on a major 
road? 



 

KIDS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Bermagui 
 
Growers and Makers 

Market 
If you grow, sew, bake, create, produce or have 
pre-loved books or toys secure a $5 stall at our 
upcoming market in the Bermagui Country 

Club Auditorium 

Thursday 29th September 
10am - 2pm 

A fun day with 
Prizes BBQ Kids Meals 

Facepainting 
BOOK EARLY 

Phone Lynne 0425 711 794 
Peta 0417 067 557 or 
Kristy 0447 788 665 

Hosted by Bermagui Country Club and 
supported by Bermagui Growers and Makers Market 

 
Uniforms - There is plenty of stock available.  
Please submit your order via the School 
Stream app under Uniform Order Form or 
you can contact the office.  
 
POP payments -for all excursions and 
voluntary school contributions via the website 
on the Make a Payment tab.  
Or via the School Stream app under Make a 
Payment. 
 
Student Insurance and P&C Membership 
fees can be made via EFT to the P&C via 
the Uniform Order Form on the School 
Stream app. 
 
Thank you to all parents for returning 
notes promptly – makes life so much easier 
to arrange transport, excursions and events.  
 
All absences require a note or email as 
explanation. You can enter any Variation of 
Routine, Absence or Change of Details via 
the School Stream app – its easy ! 
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